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May 7,2001 

Hal Meyer 
P.O. Box 67072 
St. Petersburg Beach, FL 33736 

Dear Mr. Meyer: 

Thank you for taking the time to contact Commissioner Michael Palecki's ofice concerning 
the recent increase in the fuel component of your electric bill fiom Florida Power Corporation 
(Florida Power). Commissioner Palecki has requested me to respond on his behalf. I appreciate the 
opportunity to address your concerns, and I hope the following information is helpful. 

Florida does not have native natural gas resources. Therefore, Florida's electric utilities must 
purchase natural gas in the national and international marketplace. The state's investor-owned 
electric utilities, including Florida Power, are authorized to request dollar-for-dollar recovery for 
fuel burned cost-effectively in the generation of electricity. The recent increase in the fuel 
component of your bill is due in part to unprecedented fuel cost increases experienced across the 
nation, particularly in the natural gas market. Fuel expenditures by regulated electric utilities are 
carefully examined by Commission staff. The Commission will M e r  review Florida Power's he1 
purchases at the annual he1 cost recovery hearing in November 2001, and any fuel cost over- 
recovery will be refunded to Florida Power's ratepayers with interest. * 

You may access the C o d s s i o n ' s  order regarding Florida Power's petition for a mid-course 
cor rec t ion  to i t s  fuel charge on the  Commission 's  Web s i te  at 
http://www.psc.state.fl.us/dockets/ELECTRIC.html under Docket No. 0 1000 1 -EL You may also 

-_I receive a copy of the order by contacting the Commission's Division of Records and Reporting e (1;J 
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I appreciate hearing from concerned customers such as yourself. I hope that I have 
adequately addressed your concerns. As a customer of a different electric utility, I note that I also 
have experienced substantial increases in my electric bill due to skyrocketing natural gas prices. I 
understand your hstration. If you have any further questions or concems, please let me know. 

Sincerely, 

Todd Bohrmann 
Economic Analyst 
Bureau of Electric Reliability 

TB:kb 
cc: Commissioner Palecki 

Division of Records and Reporting 


